VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

Were you a

"RITE .
w customer?

The ONU College of Pharmacy is seeking
volunteers to participate in brief interviews by
telephone. The goal is to interview persons who

previously used Rite Aid for prescription

medications to understand how the closure of Rite
Aid affected them.

[f you are willing to participate in a 15-minute
interview conducted by a pharmacy student,
please contact Dr. David Nau.




